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Project Summary  
The City of Richmond Department of Public Utilities (DPU) has been replacing deteriorated 
sewer mains at risk of imminent failure and reinstating associated sewer service laterals in the 
alley along the 3200 block of North Avenue. Associated work also includes water relocation and 
water bypass operations that require partial shutdown of the alley between North Avenue and 
Garland Avenue at any given time. The worksite is bounded to the north by W. Meredith Street, 
to the south by W. Gladstone Avenue, to the east by North Avenue, and to the west by Garland 
Avenue. 

Updated Project Schedule 

Phase 2 is currently ongoing with the northern half of the alley closed to through traffic as shown 
below. 

 

Sanitary sewer replacement is anticipated to end August 2024, followed by final water line 
installation. The City will restore the alley to its original condition once all the work is complete. 
Any personal property damaged by the City or its contractors during construction will be 
addressed at that time as well. 
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Impact to Trash Collection 
Since this project impacts the alley that many residents utilize to access the rear of their homes 
as well as trash collection services, the City of Richmond DPU and Department of Public Works 
(DPW) have been working together to minimize disruption while simultaneously delivering a 
successful project. In order to ensure your trash is picked up on the established collection day, 
please move your trash can to the nearest available location outside of the construction zone so 
DPW can access the cans. If you are physically unable to move the cans, please reach out to 
the DPU contact below for coordination. 

We appreciate the patience of residents as this critical infrastructure work takes place.  

If you have questions or comments about this project, please contact the Department of Public 
Utilities. 
 
 
Quinton Nottingham, Jr. 

Capital Project Manager, Department of Public Utilities 

(804) 646-5365 

Quinton.Nottingham@RVA.gov 

 
Jonathan Noggle 

Construction Manager, Jacobs 

(804) 404-3516 

Jonathan.Noggle@Jacobs.com 

 

DPU Media Contact: 

Rhonda Johnson  

Public Information Manager, Sr. 

(804) 646-5463 

Rhonda.Johnson@RVA.gov  

 

 
 

mailto:Quinton.Nottingham@RVA.gov
mailto:Pete.Dunford@Jacobs.com
mailto:Rhonda.Johnson@RVA.gov

